Issue 7 Spring | - 2043

READING
NEWSLE T TER

R'Lp[eg Infcmt School

Take a LOOIQ be[ow 'tO Seel Wl’ICLt Book Week SPeCLaL EdLJCLOnl

books each class have read

recently... This newsletter includes all of the fun activities we held

Owls during Book Week and some recent class reads this term.
We hope you enjoy looking at all the photos from Book

Week.

Children rea[[g enjoged Look'mg at Flotsam bg David Wies-

ner, especLa[Lg because it is a wordless book. This allowed
Robins

children to use their imagination and guess what mtght

happen and spot deferen’c Jch‘mgs in each picture.

Our newsletter next term will feature recommended reads,

local library, picture quiz and recent book releases.

Miss Boddg
Year & Teacher and English Lead

Skylarks
NOTHING

P

Sponsored Read

Thank you to EVERYBODY who took part in our sponsored
read during book week. We managed to raise a total of
£309.50. A massive thank you to everybody who donated
Highvy%y Rat ' o A and he[ped us raise this amount. We will be purchasmg
& ‘ some new titles for our school library including some of

the B'Lg PeopLe, Little Dream collection. Teachers will be

- ' ask‘mg their class what books Jcheg would like to see in
Starlings

",

'H'ICU‘ ['Lbrarg and some Of ’chese Wi.l.l. be PU.FC"IQSQC[ as we[L.
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Compeﬂﬂon Winners

Mrs Doleman found it really hard to judge for the best word / costume as everybody came in fan-

tastic outfitsl The following children were chosen for best word / costume:

Owls - George: athletic Robins - Bryar-Rose: benevolent Skylarks - Roste: sparkly
Ravens - Will: exploring Woodpeckers - Scarlett: dictionary Starlings - Freddy H: dishonest

Children chose a book they would like to take home and they received a small bag of sweets.

BOOIQ Token

Did you manage to chk up any of the foLLowLng books with your book token?
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